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SPRING 1 NEWSLETTER 
Well done to all of our children in Willow Class 
who have settled back into school so well after 
the Christmas holidays.  
This half term is always the one where 
children suddenly seem to grow and develop so 
much, all of a sudden, which we can definitely 
see in our children. 
 2 Topics  

This half term, our focus book 
is The Lion Inside’ by one of 
my favourite children’s 
authors; Rachel Bright.  
In History, we are learning all 
about toys through different 
generations so if you have any 
photos of your favourite 
childhood toys, they would be 
much appreciated! In Science, 
we will be learning all about 
materials and what makes them 
useful for making different 
items.  
In R.E, children are being 
introduced to Islam and in 
PSHE, we will be learning about 
how to achieve our goals. 
 

 

 
 

KEEPING YOU UP TO DATE  
As much as possible will be shared via the 
‘Tapestry’ app for children in Reception this 
term so please make sure you have registered 
and downloaded the app.  
We also have a Twitter account @WFPWillow 
where we share what we’ve been getting up to 
each week. 
I will also be sending out videos to practise 
phonics with your child this week based on the 
sounds they are learning. 

 
Reminders 
● P.E. days are now Wednesdays 

(outdoor) and Thursdays (indoor) 
● Please try to read with your child every 

day – the impact this has on their 
progress is huge! 

● Please name all of your child’s 
cardigans, P.E. hoodies and ties 

● Remember that children should only 
have water in their water bottles 

● Please send in any small tubs, pots and 
boxes for our junk modelling area – we 
are always hunting for more for the 
children to create with! 

 


